
HB 1036 -- PSEUDOEPHEDRINE PURCHASE LIMIT

SPONSOR: Peters

Current law prohibits the sale, purchase, or dispensation of
ephedrine, phenylpropanolamine, or pseudoephedrine to the same
individual in a 12 month period in an amount greater than 43.2
grams. This bill changes that yearly limit to 61.2 grams.

The bill requires, beginning on October 1, 2025, any manufacturer
of compounds, mixtures, or preparations specified in the bill to
pay monthly fees to the administrator of the real-time electronic
pseudoephedrine tracking system. The fee levels are to be set by
the administrator.

This bill provides that a manufacturer commits the offense of
unlawful sale, distribution, or purchase of over-the-counter
methamphetamine precursor drugs if the manufacturer knowingly fails
to pay the fees required by the provisions of this bill.

This bill is similar to HB 2824 (2024).


